
Dates to Remember 
May 6th – 10th – Teacher 
Appreciation Week 
May 7th – Nurse’s Day 
May 7th and 8th – Vision and 
Hearing Screening 
May 9th – Practice Lockdown Drill 
May 10th – 5th Grade Trip to 
Springfield, 3rd  Grade  
Trip to Naper Settlement 
May 13th – Muffins with Mom’s  
May 14th – Chorus Performance 
at Hawk Hollow, 7pm 
May 15th – PTH Meeting 
May 20th – Volunteer Breakfast 
at 7:45; All School Picnic 11-1 
May 24th – 2nd Grade Fairy Tale 
Ball @ 8:45; Kindergarten 
Recognition @ 1:00 
May 27th – No School 

School News 
       Teacher Appreciation Week is here! Hawk Hollow  
has been graced with wonderful teachers and staff 
members. I can not tell you how much I am thankful 
for all our teachers and staff members!!! In order to 
honor our staff, please share with me a special story 
you have about one of our staff members. The 
stories you submit will be shared during our final 
staff meeting for the year.  
 

Click here to share your story: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdCmR-

AUR5Tlumv6jrXnVPSuKd-
th3rLm2UgkgrZVlR8uXbpQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 
 

Library Update: 
Parents, need some quiet time?  Help out in 
the school library! Mrs. Crotinger is preparing 
the library for inventory and would love a few 
extra hands. Come whenever it is convenient 
for you: May 13th through May 29th anytime 
during the school day. Contact Rita if you want 
to help. 
            ritacrotinger@u-46.org  Thank you!  
 
  
      

Mrs. Noelle Dupuis  noelledupuis@u-46.org 
Hawk Hollow Elementary School  
235 Jacaranda Dr.  630-540-7676 

Mr. Feather’s Headquarters 
May 6th, 2019 

I scream, you scream, we all 
scream for ice cream! Our 
final dine out night will be at 
Oberweis located at 925 S. 
Route 59 in Bartlett, IL on 
Thursday, May 23, 2019 
from 10:00am-10:00pm. 
Just mention Hawk Hollow 
PTH and they will give 20% 
back of your purchase. 
Don't forget to mark your 
calendar! 
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Cop On Top 
On May 17th, the 
Bartlett Police 
Department is 
participating in the 
Illinois Special Olympics 
Cop on Top Event for 
the 3rd year in a row! 
They will be on TOP of 
the Dunkin Donuts on 
Route 59/Sterns from  
5am – 12pm!!! All 
donations made at this 
event will go directly to 
this wonderful cause! 
Be sure to stop by! 

 
 

 

 

Field Day is almost upon us! The 
event will take place on May 29th 
across the ENTIRE school day. Mr. 

Thomas sent home flyers to 
recruit volunteers for the days 

event. Be sure to return the sheet 
if you can help out this year! This 

year we have a special sweet 
surprise for the kiddos! I can’t 

wait! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

PBIS News 
Our All School Picnic is happening soon! We can’t 
wait for this fun event!!! Be there or be square!  
 

PBIS Announcements: 
May 6th – Hawk Hollow students will make Mr. Feathers 
proud by showing they are responsible by coming to 
school prepared, staying focused, and being on task. 
Teachers will be handing out feathers to those who are 
responsible. 
 
May 13th – Hawk Hollow students will make Mr. Feathers 
proud by showing how respectful they are to others by  
     listening and saying something positive to a peer or  
      staff member. Students who show they are respectful  
      will be  given a feather. 
 

Muffins With Moms 
Don’t forget to send in 
your RSVP to Muffins With 
Moms!!! We are 
celebrating all the special 
ladies out there who care 
for our kiddos! 
 

Dad’s we NEED you to 
help serve the special lady 
in your life! Please visit 
the Hawk Hollow PTH 
Facebook page or email 
Chuck Renaud 

(chuckr@pobox.com). 
 

mailto:chuckr@pobox.com
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19-20 School Supply Kits 

 

We are using Carson’s once again for 
school supplies. The Hawk Hollow site 
is live and ready for orders! All orders 
placed will be delivered to Hawk 
Hollow prior to the 19-20 school year. 
Kits will be delivered to classrooms 
just as we did this year. 
 
http://www.carlsonschoolkits.com/ha
wk-hollow-elementary-school/  
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Primary Grades ABC Countdown  






